BLOSSBURG BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETING Reconvened October 14, 2019

Pledge of Allegiance recited.

President Jolene Hall called the Blossburg Borough Council meeting to order at 8:00 P.M. in the Council Room of the Blossburg Borough Building, 241 Main Street, Blossburg, PA.

Attendance: President Jolene Hall, Vice- President Jill Nickerson, Pro-Temp Tonya McNamara, Council Members Jerome Ogden (Absent), Paul Hosszu (Absent), Tim Martin, James Rakoski (Absent), Mayor, Shane Nickerson, Borough Solicitor, Patrick Barrett (Absent), Police Chief, Josh McCurdy (Absent), Borough Manager, George D. Lloyd and Borough Secretary, Cheryl Bubacz (Absent).

Guests: Jim West

Planning Commission: The Planning Commission, at their meeting on October 14, 2019 at 7:00 pm, reviewed and approved the proposed Subdivision of property owned by Steven Ollock, located on the corner of Granger Street and Seymour Street. The Planning Commission had recommended that the Borough Council approve the Subdivision. A discussion was held regarding the plans for the subdivided property. The proposed new owner would like to modify the building into a residential home and he reviewed the preliminary drawings with Council members. All members present were in favor of the proposed project. Motion by Tonya McNamara, second by Tim Martin to approve the Ollock Subdivision of property located on the corner of Granger and Seymour Streets. All in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm

/s/ Cheryl L. Bubacx

Cheryl L. Bubacz, Borough Secretary